From: Milt Olfert [olfert@xplornet.com]
Sent: Monday, May 07, 2007 12:13 PM
To: Johnson, Cathy (CON)

Subject: clean environment commission

To whom it may concern

| am a dairy farmer in the Winkler area. | am concerned about new regulations that have been
proposed. My livelyhood depends on the environment and all that surrounds it. I've always been
taught to be a goo steward to the land as it has been given to us to use not abuse by the Almight
Creator. Please use facts and common sense not emotion when looking at new regulations.

Thanks for listening
Milt Olfert



